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On 5-18-2016 an internet post was made to a social media outlet by the parents stating the followig:

"Due to the numerous violations of educational rights and the travesty's committed against the US
Department of Education, Office of Civil Rights has opened an investigation of Schiller Park Sd81. It is highly likely that
our son is not the only child who has suffered similar violations of their educational rights . Any parent can contact the US
Dept. Of Education directly and reference Sd81, Schiller Park, or pm me and I can refer you to the investigation team so
your child's voice can be heard."

Because of the above quoted public post I am making the following Freedom of Information Act request.

Under the F.O.I.A. I am requesting a copy of any complaints or responses to complaints filed with the US Department of
Education, Office of Civil Rights and or Schiller Park School District 81 from the date of January 1st 2016, to June 1st of
2016. This request would include any complaints that were originaly sent to the Office of Civil Rights and copied to
Schiller Park School District 81.

James Tompson
(information should be on file)



